

C. PCT 1394

October 18, 2013

Madam, Sir,

I have the honor to communicate that the report of the twenty-sixth session of the PCT Committee for Technical Cooperation (CTC), held in Geneva from September 23 to October 2, 2013, will be adopted by correspondence, after having been made available as a draft for comment on the web site of WIPO.

The draft report of the twenty-sixth session of the PCT Committee for Technical Cooperation (CTC) has now been made available on the web site of WIPO in the six UN official languages (see http://www.wipo.int/meetings/en/details.jsp?meeting_id=29904).

Comments on the draft report are invited in any of the six UN official languages (Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian and Spanish) and should be sent to Mr. Claus Matthes, Director, PCT Business Development Division (e-mail: pctbdd@wipo.int; fax: +41-22-338 7150) by November 15, 2013.

Yours sincerely,

Francis Gurry Director General